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NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 15-29 

 

SUBJECT:  May 2015 Case Lot Sale  

 

Reference:  Notice to the Trade – DeCA Notice 15-01; May 2015 Worldwide Case Lot Sale    

 

 The purpose of this Notice to the Trade (NTT) is to provide Industry updated information 

on the May 2015 Case Lot Sale.   

 

 The intent when planning our May 2015 Case Lot Sale was to hold a worldwide event 

involving all commissaries.  Due to the logistical challenges we are experiencing in our overseas 

locations, the decision has been made to hold our May Case Lot Sale in CONUS plus Alaska and 

Hawaii commissaries only.   

 

 Item selections have been finalized for this exciting event and we appreciate Industry 

support in providing additional savings for our commissary shoppers.  

 

 Point of contact regarding the May 2015 Case Lot Sale is Mr. Charlie Dowlen, Category 

Manager, 804-734-8000, extension 4-8385.  

  

                                                                   

 

Tracie L. Russ 

      Director, Sales 
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